
The OPAC puts on a new face

Important information for users

• The Pavia Union Catalogue will be available until the launch of the
new system.

• In University libraries, as well as in local public libraries (Lomellina,
Pavese and Oltrepò), from July 2024, it will no longer be possible
to make reservations for books already on loan.

• Reservations for books already on loan will be available again in
the new system.

• The “User area” will no longer be available from 23rd August 2024.
• The “My shelf” section in the user area will not be migrated to the

new loan management platform
• To avoid data loss, we suggest taking note of the books inserted

in the My shelf area before August 23, 2024

Support: scu@unipv.it

Instructions to access the 
My shelf area: QR code

Our new integrated system will be launched in the first 
half of  September 2024
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